
From: pauln@jplann.com 

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 3:28 PM 

To: Planning Employees 

Subject: 4300 Delemere Blvd 

 

 

WARNING: This email originated from outside The City of Royal Oak. Do not click on any links or 

open any attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the message.  

We would encourage the city of Royal Oak and Planning Commission to act favorably to 
the establishment of an indoor recreational facility located at 4300 Delemere Blvd. RO. 
Thank you.  
 
Paul Nefouse 

President 

JP Lann Golf/Nefouse Ent. Inc. 

Trick Golf Balls USA 

pauln@jplann.com 

248-549-5554 

Since 1973 

 

4320 Delemere Court  

RO 

 


